
Lee, Cheryl
2/17/2011 11:10:08 AM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: 2011 RPS Plans

Hi Meredith,

I am happy to discuss or review any of PG&E's proposed changes to it's 2011 RPS Plan or the PD that 
came out of Friday. Feei free to caii or propose a meeting time.

-Cheryl

SB GT&S 0317249


